
From:
To: Feedback RTI and Privacy
Subject: Changes of RTI legislation curtailing release of successful applicant info
Date: Tuesday, 6 August 2013 2:38:19 PM

Dear Mr Bleijie,

I am writing to record my objection to any proposed changes to the RTI legislation which would
restrict public access to information regarding details of successful applicants to government and
public service positions.  

It is imperative that the Queensland people are able to have faith in the State government, and one of
the principles underpinning 'a fair go' is the absence of nepotistic appointments.  

Any attempt to reduce the access to information pertaining to public service appointments to preserve
an individual from public scrutiny suggests that this is of greater importance than transparency of
government appointments, and as such will automatically diminish the faith of the people in their
State government. 

I hope you will be able to take my objections into consideration when contemplating amending this
legislation.

Yours sincerely,

Liz McGuire.




